
To Our Valued Customer: 

OSHA revised their “Walking-Working Surfaces” regulation in January of 2017, which became en-

forceable in July 2017.  

Building owners have a legal obligation to comply with building codes, which include federal, state, 

and local safety and health regulations, as they relate to all work activities performed by their em-

ployees where fall hazards exist. 

Exposures to falls and these regulatory requirements, any facility that has personnel (either on staff 

or contracted) performing maintenance or construction activities on the roof is required to comply 

with fall protection regulations. Existing structures such as skylights, roof hatches, windscreens, etc., 

are considered fall hazards and need to be brought up to the regulatory standards.  

The best time to purchase your permanent fall protection is when you are planning your roofing pro-

ject, if you still need fall protection installed, the Evans Roofing Company, Inc. can assist you in your 

selection for permanent fall protection. Whether your permanent fall protection choice includes ar-

rest anchors, horizontal and vertical lifelines, guardrails, skylight covers or a combination of all, Ev-

ans has the answers. We can also ensure that your roof system remains watertight.  

Evans offers a comprehensive range of engineered permanent fall protection systems, which are fully 

compliant, practical solutions for your buildings.   

 

We would welcome an opportunity to discuss your permanent fall protection needs at your facility.  
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